
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
If you would like to register your interest for the upcoming Family Quiz on Friday 26th January 2024, 
please complete the small form below and bring this to the school office. 
 
Please provide a team name, the number of players and their first names, as well as a full name and 
contact information for one of the adults on that team. There is maximum team size of eight, with a 
mixture of both adults and children.  
 
Like last year, this will fill up quickly so be sure to return the forms as soon as possible to book your 
place. 
 
There will be some small refreshments provided, but feel free to bring your own soft drinks and 
nibbles if you wish. Alcoholic beverages are allowed. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Chadburn 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
 
 

Maidenbower Family Quiz 2024 
 
 
Team Name: ____________________________________ 
 

Players 
 

    

    

 
Contact Details of Adult (Name + Number):  

 
_________________________________________________ 

 


